Monroe County Board of Elections

MINUTES

April 26, 2024

Attendance: Board Members: Sam Bennett, Mary Chambliss, Linda Davis, and Rosalyn Harbuck (Jimmy Zellner – excused -vacation)

Staff: Kaye Warren

Meeting was called to order and Harbuck thanked the members for attending the called meeting despite the short notice, and explained the reason for the meeting. The Office had been recently notified that the site for the Brantleys Polling Location at Mt. Zion UM Church would not be available for the possible Runoff Election scheduled for June 18.

Warren reported that, with the help of Commissioner Rowland, a replacement location had been secured and that Board approval is needed. New Providence Baptist Church has agreed to allow the use of its facilities. Board member Davis moved to accept the offer from New Providence. Chambliss seconded and the motion was approved.

Posters announcing the move will be placed at Mt. Zion on Election Day, May 21 and flyers noting the new location will be available during Early Voting April 29- May 17. Announcements will also be posted at the new location, the old location and the USPO at Smarr before and on the day of the Runoff if it is necessary.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.